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A parliamentary committee inquiring into the Barangaroo 'sight lines' will hold its second public hearing 
on Friday 11 November 2022. 
 
The committee will hear evidence from former Premier, Mr Mike Baird, as well as Mr Baird's former 
Chief of Staff, Mr Bay Warburton. The committee will also hear from the former Secretary of the 
Department of Premier and Cabinet, Mr Tim Reardon and the former Secretary of NSW Treasury, Mr 
Mike Pratt, as well as representatives of Lendlease, Grocon and Infrastructure NSW.  
 
Committee Chair, the Hon Mark Latham MLC said: 'The focus of the second hearing day will be the on 
the NSW Government's negotiations with Lendlease and Crown and the current dispute with Grocon. 
On Friday, the committee will try to determine why the Barangaroo Delivery Authority appears to have 
sold the Sydney Harbour sight lines twice, to Lendlease-Crown and to Grocon?' 
 
'The committee will also examine the 'unsolicited proposal’ initiated by Crown Resorts Limited in relation 
to the Barangaroo development project, and question how effective and transparent this process was', 
said Mr Latham. 
 
The hearing will commence at 9.00 am and will be broadcast live on the Parliament's website. The full 
hearing schedule is available here. 
 
If you have any questions about the hearing, please contact the committee secretariat on 02 9230 3050 
or email barangaroo@parliament.nsw.gov.au     
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For media enquiries please contact Committee Chair the Hon Mark Latham MLC on 02 9230 3682. 
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